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Representative Schneider:

Part of this amendment is based on the individual surtax from the 1983 statutes and
I believe that it reflects your intent.  To ensure that it does in fact accomplish your
intent, I suggest that you have the amendment reviewed by the department of revenue
before you introduce it.
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